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I OPPOSE [HB 2250]. 

 

[HB 2250] is political sleaze, oozing from the Legislator's lack of respect for the 

voters. 

 

The lack of a budgetary allocation and or funding source(s) for [HB 2250] is 

unacceptable. 

 

The lack of being forthright with the obvious creation of some yet to be named and or 

bureaucracy to collect, store and analyze personal information is downright 

despicable. 

 

The sheer idiocy of those responsible for [HB 2250] to think the voters would not see 

'Redistricting' and for representation issues borders on criminal conduct. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "And to think spending taxpayer money, my money in 

part, to create the legislative document referred to as [HB 2250]...well...I'm 

speechless." 

 


